

16-2-09

Dawn,

****URGENT****

Mark Noterman has advised that this has become urgent, as there is a possibility of information being made public earlier than expected via a European (ECDC) route. We may therefore need to send notification letters to Haemophilia doctors/patients next week (albeit with an incomplete risk analysis) rather than wait until March.

Also, do you want to write to Lord Archer?

Thanks,

Morven

- Sent feedback

11/2

↳ asked for
drafts for

12 midday 12/2